
 

 
  

                                                                                                               AGENDA ITEM NO. 4 

PLANNING COMMITTEE 

Date 9 JANUARY 2013 

Title PLANNING APPLICATIONS F/YR11/0482/F, F/YR11/0895/O AND 
F/YR11/0930/F – PROPOSED PLANNING COMMITTEE VENUE  

 
1. PURPOSE/SUMMARY 
 
This report provides Members of the Planning Committee with an update in respect of the 
venue for the proposed Planning Committee on the 23rd January 2013, which will be held to 
determine the above planning applications. 
 

 
2. KEY ISSUES 
 

• Consideration of a venue for Planning Committee. 
 
 

 
3. RECOMMENDATION 
 
Members are requested to consider the appropriate location to hold the proposed Planning 
Committee meeting proposed for 23rd January 2013 to determine applications 
F/YR11/0482/F, F/YR11/0895/O and F/YR11/0930/F and to advise officers of their choice of 
venue.        
 

 
Wards Affected Whittlesey 

Forward Plan Reference No. 
(if applicable) 

N/A 

Report Originator Graham Nourse – Head of Planning 

Contact Officer(s) Graham Nourse – Head of Planning 
Ian Hunt – Chief Solicitor 

Background Paper(s) N/A 

 



 

1. INTRODUCTION 
 
1.1 This report refers Members to the need to consider an appropriate venue for the holding of 

the Planning Committee proposed for the 23rd January 2013.     
 
2. BACKGROUND 
 
2.1 As Members are aware following legal advice provided to the Council after the Planning 

Committee of the 9th September 2012, applications F/YR11/0482/F, F/YR11/0895/O and 
F/YR11/0930/F are being referred back to Planning Committee for further consideration, on 
the 23rd January 2013.  Members are therefore requested to consider an appropriate venue 
for the proposed Planning Committee taking into account the significant nature of these 
applications. 

 
2.2 Members are advised that their consideration at this meeting is purely limited to 

consideration of an appropriate venue.  Full reports detailing the background to the return to 
committee and full details as to the merits of each of the applications will be provided in 
substantive reports to committee prior to the proposed meeting of the 23rd January 2013.  

 
3. CONCLUSION 
 
3.1 Members are requested to consider a suitable venue for the holding of the proposed 

Planning Committee on the 23rd January 2013 and to advise officers of their preferred 
choice. 

 
 


